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Hi everyone and welcome to another newsletter. I'm Miss Parkar and I work in nursery. I enjoy working in EYFS as we get 

to do so many fun and exciting things, like arts and crafts, learning to count in different ways, as well as learning our 

letter sounds. It's amazing to see how far the children in nursery have come since September. Gosh, how time has flown 

by, its already February.  

 

This week in school we have been focusing on history. Each year group was given a 

decade to focus on to explore the history of Britain in that decade.  All the teachers 

had great fun dressing up in their given ERA. Especially us in early years as we had 

the 90's. Can you guess who we dressed up as....? it was the Spice girls! We 

definitely kept the whole school entertained.  

 

Not long now before we break up for half term. I just want to say please continue to 

do a great job of bringing your children to school on time and ensuring they are 

picked up on time too. 

 

On that note, hope you all have a lovely weekend, stay safe! 
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 Khadija & Ibrahim  

 

 

 

Hussin & Abdur-Raheem  

Owais & Mila- Wray  

Majobe and Maya Z.  

 

 

 

Hafsah and Mohamed  

Dominic & Denaeyah 

Amarah & Alexia 

      Important Upcoming Dates:     End of Term: Friday 18th February 

 February Half Term: Monday 20th - Friday 24th   First Day Back: Monday 27th February (normal time) 

Article 18: Responsibility of parents  
 

Parents are the main people responsible for 

bringing up a child. When the child does not have 

any parents, another adult will have this 

responsibility and they are called a “guardian”. 

Parents and guardians should always consider what 

is best for that child. Governments should help 

them. Where a child has both parents, both of them 

should be responsible for bringing up the child. 

Article 3: Best interests of the child 

 

When adults make decisions, they should think about how 

their decisions will affect children. All   adults should do what 

is best for children. Governments should make sure children 

are protected and looked after by their parents, or by other 

people when this is needed. Governments should make sure 

that people and places responsible for looking after children 

are doing a good job.  
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Safeguarding: 

 

This week is Children's Mental Health Week (7-13th). In school we have a 

Wellbeing Committee that is committed to raising awareness of Mental Health 

and ensuring support is there for both pupils and parents to access. If you want 

more information about Mental Health Support in school, please see Miss Akers.  

Remember! School is a trusted partner 
of Trussell Trust. If you need access 
to food vouchers, then please contact 

Miss Akers who will support in this. 

Try these positive affirmations to increase your self-esteem,  

and more importantly believe them! 

I am smart 

Can you think  

of any others? 

We are looking for Lunchtime Supervisor Staff.  

If you are interested, please contact the  
school for more information. 


